
Hwy. 183 to Pulaski Co. Line (Hwy.5) 
Saline County
ARDOT Job No. 061632

What’s Next?
Comments Received
Comments received during the comment period 
(November 17 – December 15) will be reviewed and 
considered in future designs. 

Schedule
The roadway design will continue to be refined, and a 
draft Environmental Assessment is expected to be 
prepared in 2024. 

A Location and Design Public Hearing is anticipated 
in summer 2024. 

The Right-of-Way acquisition and utility relocation 
work would follow in 2025. 

This is a Construction Manager-General Contractor 
(CM-GC) project, which means ARDOT uses a 
procurement process to select a Contractor to assist in 
the final design and to construct the project. 


